RECEVED
JUL 13 2018

TOWNSHIP OF NORTH HURON

North Huron Council July 13, 2016
Wingham Town Hall

Councillors,

The Wingham BIA is requesting Council to enact a By-law to limit parking time in front of the
Wingham Post Office to 15 minutes.

We propose that the 3 parking spots immediately in front of the Post Office, on the north east
side of Josephine 5t. be limited to 15 minute parking during the business hours of the Post Office,
Monday to Friday.

Due to a significant number of seniors in Wingham and no home delivery we feel that easy
access to parking is a positive step for the residents.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely

@ —

Dave Tiffin
Secretary
Wingham BIA




